
NATO  Science for Peace Proposal for Jordan River Basin, Sep 2006

27th September 2006

  INWEB is involved in the preparation of a NATO Science for Peace proposal entitled
"Ecologically Sound and Sustainable Water Resources Management in the Transboundary
Jordan River Basin" for which a planning grant has been awarded to cover the preparation and
submission of a full project plan. INWEB coordinator will be making the project presentation to
NATO in Brussels on 27th Sep 2006. http://www.nato.int/science 
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